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VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
September 16, 2024 
 
Daniel Goldner, Chair 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit St., Suite 10 
Concord, New Hampshire 03301 
 
 Re: Northern Utilities, Inc., Environmental Response Cost Report through  
  June 2024  
 
 
Dear Chairman Goldner: 
 
 Northern Utilities, Inc. (“Northern”) hereby submits its Environmental Response 
Cost Report Through June 2024.  This information supports Northern’s proposed 
2024/2025 Environmental Response Cost (“ERC”) rate, a component of Northern’s Local 
Distribution Adjustment Charge (“LDAC”) rate. Unitil is filing this report electronically in 
accordance with the Commission’s temporary pandemic procedures. 
 
 Due to file size Schedule 4B, Exhibits 1, 2 and 3 are being filed separately. 
 
 Under separate cover, dated today, Northern filed its proposed Cost of Gas 
Adjustment and LDAC rates for the 2024/2025 Winter and Summer Periods. 
 
     Please contact me with any questions, 
 

      
      
      
     Daniel Nawazelski,  

Manager, Revenue Requirements 
 
Enclosures 
 
cc:  Paul Dexter, Staff Counsel 
 Donald Kreis, OCA  

 


